
 

 
 

Monday 22nd November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Visit the Arts facilities at Kingston University on Wednesday 5th January 2022 
 
Trip Details: As a part of the Visual Art curriculum, we regularly participate in various activities with 
Universities around London. We have arranged a day at Kingston University for students to explore 
the facilities as well as listening to a talk about Art and Design courses and careers; our students will 
have an opportunity to ask questions of the current students, listen to talks and see the university 
facilities. Kingston University was ranked as the best University in UK  to study creative subjects by 
Guardian newspaper in 2021.    
 
 
Travel: Travelling from CHSG via public transport – costs covered by TFL   
 
Cost: Free - with free travel 
 
 
Requirements:  Parentpay will be open from Monday 6pm to book place for your daughter to 
participate. There are a limited number of spaces and this will be on a first come first serve basis. In 
order to attend, you must have booked a place on Parentpay and then complete the consent 
form.  
 
Behaviour Expectations Your daughter’s place on this trip is subject to satisfactory behaviour, 
attendance and conduct within school and this will be constantly monitored before the trip. If your 
daughter’s attendance or behaviour is deemed to be unsatisfactory, she will not be allowed to 
participate. 
Whilst on the visit please emphasise to your daughter that she will be required to follow the 
instructions and advice of the Party Leader and other accompanying adults as well as demonstrating 
correct theatre etiquette at all times.  
 
Please fill in the permission slip if you allow your daughter to attend the performance. If you wish to 
discuss the trip further please do not hesitate to contact me at msypko-shah@carshaltongirls.org.uk 
 
Thank you for your continuing support of the Art department. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Sypko-Shah 
Curriculum Leader Visual Art 
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Please Return Reply Slip To: Mrs Sypko-Shah 

 
 

Please return by 2nd December 2021 
  

at Kingston University on Wednesday 5th January 2022 
 

Student’s Name: -----------------------------------------------  Tutor Group: ------------------ 

 

I would like my daughter to participate in the above visit. I am aware of the travel details for 
the day. I have made my non-refundable payment 
 
I acknowledge that I have already signed and returned a Generic School Consent Form to 
allow my daughter to participate in the visit.  
 
I give permission for my daughter to be dismissed and make her own way home from 
Carshalton Station around 3:30pm-4:00pm  
 
 
I will arrange to collect my daughter from Carshalton Rail Station at approx 3:30pm – 4:00pm 
depending on traffic conditions. 
 
 
I am aware that my daughter will need a packed lunch and drinks on the day.  
 
My daughter is eligible for free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided from the 
canteen on the day.  

 

 

Students Mobile Number………………………………………………………… 
 
Medical Information:  Please provide details of any conditions requiring medical treatment including 
any medication........................................................................ 
 
Emergency Name …………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Emergency Contact number: ............................................................................................................... 
 
 
Signed: -----------------------------------------------(Parent/Guardian) - Date: -------------------------------------- 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


